
PO Box 1355, Hockessin, DE 19707
http://www.ChineseSchoolDE.org

September 27, 2014

UNITED WAY DONATIONS – WE NEED YOUR HELP!

Dear parents:

Thank you for your generous donations to the Chinese School of Delaware through the United
Way Campaign. Your support had helped the Chinese School of Delaware provide an array of
interactive  curriculum  for  your  children’s  Chinese  learning  experience.  We appreciate  your
generous donations. We hope that you will continue your support of the Chinese School through
this year’s United Way campaign.

 Our Agency Name: Chinese School of Delaware
 Agency Code: 9250 (Delaware) or 10165 (Pennsylvania)
 Agency Address: P. O. Box 1355, Hockessin, DE 19707

(Please select "Write-in Agency" and fill in all information above, if you work in states
other than Delaware.)

The Chinese School of Delaware is a registered nonprofit and nonpolitical organization and was
established  in  1971.  For  more  than  40  years,  the  school  has  provided  numerous  Chinese
language  and  culture  education  to  families  in  Delaware,  Pennsylvania,  Maryland  and  New
Jersey.  Your support is always needed and greatly appreciated.

The United Way donations have never been used for compensations. The United Way funds are
used for  enhancing teaching,  student  learning,  culture activities and events.  Portions of  the
United Way fund are also used to reach out to the community such as sponsoring the Chinese
Festival and Chinese New Year presentations to schools and libraries.

Please pass on this  letter  to your colleagues or friends.  Please feel  free to call  the school
administrators or board members if you have any questions. You may also refer to our web site
at  http://www.ChineseSchoolDE.org for  more  information  or  send  us  your  comments  and
suggestions.

Thanks and best wishes!!!

Board of Directors
Chinese School of Delaware
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